
 
From: Cynthia Tripp [mailto   
Sent: 26 May 2018 21:02 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 - Stopping up Order of Princes Parade 

 

 
 

 
 

Reference: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

I wish to lodge my objection to the proposed Stopping up Order of Princes Parade, Seabrook 
as I do not believe the proposed development necessitates the moving of the existing road as 

any new buildings could be served by the existing road. 

I am also concerned about the impact this would have on the Royal Military Canal as an 

historic environment as well as the effect of pollution on wildlife and fish.  

As a regular user of this road I would be forced to use the A259 Seabrook Road, along with 
many others creating a substantial increase in traffic on an already busy road. 

Yours faithfully 

Cynthia Tripp 
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